Dear Fifth and Sixth class,

I hope you are all doing well and listening to what your parents are saying. These are strange times for everyone and it is important we listen to the people “in the know” and people we trust like our parents and family members. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]I will be uploading work daily throughout the whole week. At 9AM, every morning the Body Coach will do a live PE session on YouTube. I would encourage you all to try and do this every day and if you maybe miss it some mornings, please ensure you do some exercise throughout that day. It is important to stay active, this can be pucking or kicking a ball in your garden or a walk with your family. There is plenty you can do. I would also encourage you all to keep reading. The Harry Potter audio’s are being uploaded also.

If there is anything you need, please do not hesitate to e-mail me. I am happy to help in any way I can.

Stay Safe
Mr Dunne
